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The	New	Jersey	Department	of	Environmental	Protection	(Department)	Site
Remediation	and	Waste	Management	Program	has	posted	two	documents.	The
first	is	Frequently	Asked	Questions	regarding	contaminants	of	emerging	concern
and	is	available	at	https://www.nj.gov/dep/srp/emerging-contaminants/.	The
second	document	explains	how	timeframes	are	affected	when	a	contaminant	of
emerging	concern	is	detected	at	an	existing	case	and	is	available	at
https://www.nj.gov/dep/srp/guidance/#contaminants_ec.

Celebrating	its	50th	anniversary	in	2020,	the	New	Jersey	Department	of
Environmental	Protection	is	dedicated	to	protecting	New	Jersey's	environment	and
public	health.	The	agency	prioritizes	addressing	climate	change,	protecting	New
Jersey's	water,	revitalizing	its	communities	and	managing	and	promoting	its
natural	and	historic	resources.

For	the	most	recent	information	about	the	DEP,	follow	its	Twitter	feed	at
@NewJerseyDEP	or	visit	www.nj.gov/dep.
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